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1. The fallen wall at the top of Berry Hill, Beer backing onto Barnard’s Farm is now being 

replaced with a new wall. 

2. Netting has been installed onto the western cliffs at Beer Beach to safeguard against 

rock falls onto Beer Beach and to slow down erosion. 

3. I have been supporting some local residents to be rehoused in social housing in Beer. 

A young family where the father works locally have been rehoused. 

4. The dangerous pothole just past Bunts Lane on the Beer to Seaton Road has been 

filled in by DCC Highways following my request to DCC. 

5. I have been advocating for Seaton Gateway to be supported to remain open for 

business once essential electrical & safety work has been completed at Seaton Town 

Hall and there is a meeting next Wednesday 19 February at 6.30pm at The Old 

Picture House, Seaton to discuss supporting The Gateway. My wife and I will be 

attending this meeting. 

6. I have been advocating on behalf of a local resident in west Seaton regarding her 

concerns over The Chine and EDDC Environmental Health have informed me they are 

investigating the resident’s concerns. 

7. The next committee meeting for the Seaton & District Youth Group will be Thursday 

27 February at 7pm at Item Drop, Seaton. The plan is for the youth group to 

commence first week in May. 


